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I am opposed to this proposal. Our system of vote by mail is an efficient and smart 

way to conduct elections. It allows me to research the issues and candidates from the 

comfort and privacy  of my home. Voting by mail provides better options for those 

who don’t drive, work during hours that would conflict with voting in person, may be 

juggling school, work, and child care, or or don’t have the ability to stand in long lines 

at the voting booth. 

“Dont fix what isn’t broken”. Keep our vote by mail system in place.  


